
 
 

Midnight Squares  

Membership Meeting Minutes November 1, 2009 

 

Allan called the meeting to order at 3:35 

 

Membership:    
 

No new news except new class members will receive an email to verify their 

contact information. 

 

Badges/Tees:   
 

Randy will put in and order tomorrow for badges. 

 

Future Dances: 

 

  Bill Eyler December 6th Joanne will coordinate 

  Barry Clasper May 1st George will coordinate 

  John Marshall June 20th coordinator will be determined 

   

  Harlan suggested doing a joint plus/advance dance for inter-club purposes 

 

Spaces for Dancing: 

 

Harvey Milk 

Forrest Hill—John will check it out 

Sanchez School—Richard will check out Sanchez 

 

Communication: 

 

 Site is up to date: calendar, teach orders etc. 

 

 Ed created a C2 dancer list 

  

Invites have been changed and we will be using Socializer 

 

Looking at having club night on Wednesday after c3a class. We would do this on a 

shared agreement with western star. 

 

Bea suggested that we do a survey. 

 

Harlan will get information on available spaces—send information to Harlan 



   

Ray suggested we keep data on who comes from where in the area to dance with us 

 

Fall classes:  

 

  13 students for C3a 

 

21 students for C2 

 

Advance Class has two retakes and one new dancer to the level. It was determined that 

this was fine for this year 

 

Angeling at other clubs: 

 

Encourage Midnight squares members to angel other clubs 

Idea: set up for cards for angeling and give free admission for every so many times you 

angel  

 

Bay Area Clubs: 

 

 FDC    New Class mainstream/plus.  Anniversary dance with Saundie  

Bryant November 14 

 WSD   New class mainstream 

 Diablo Dancers  Bill Eyler dance coming up. Harlan will be calling new class in  

January 

 ECR   No report  

 OAK   Oaktown has a new mainstream 

 PACE   Ett Macatee In November 

 Redwood Rainbows:  recently had a dance 

 

Treasurer’s report: 

 

Sam delivered the treasurers report. It is club policy not to include the detailed report in 

the minutes, but it should be noted that we continue to have a healthy balance.  

Treasurer’s reports are available on request to all members. 

 

Insurance: 

 

Jan has brought up that we can get insurance through local square dance associations for 

a rate reduced from $575 to $300 

 

New Business: 

             No new business 

 

Next Club Meeting: December 20, 2009 

 

Adjournment:   4:30 PM 


